
 

Wednesday, 4 August 2010  
 
CELEBRATE NEW LOOK HEATLY RESERVE   
 
Local resident are invited to come along to a free family breakfast 
barbeque to celebrate the official opening of the new look Heatly 
Reserve in Sager Place East Ryde on Saturday 7 August, 9.00 – 
11.00 am. 
 
The popular neighbourhood playground reserve has a new lease 
of life after a $130,000 equipment and landscape upgrade. 
 
A new safety fence has been installed around the playground and 
kids of all ages will love the new equipment that includes: 
 
 ‘Speed Giro’ for the littlies 
 ‘Gyrospiral’ for older children 
 Cubby/slide unit 
 Swings 
 Rubber soft fall surface. 

 
Comfortable, long-life aluminium seating, ornamental plantings and 
a new retaining wall completes the new-look park. 
 
The official opening takes place on Saturday 7 August 2010, at 
9.00 am, with a breakfast barbeque and face paining for the 
children.    
 
Photo opportunity: 
The Mayor meets local families and shop owners to celebrate the completion of works 
at Heatly Reserve, Sager Place, East Ryde.  Saturday 7 August 2010, 9.30am 
 


